
This school year, the district has started the journey with Visible Learning. Visible Learning is 
research based and means that students know what they are learning, how to learn it, and how 
to evaluate their progress. Our teachers have spent a lot of time and effort implementing 
knowledge they?ve gained from this professional development. MLR has been focusing on 
school wide learner dispositions (curiosity, persistence, resilience, reflection, and 
collaboration).                                            

 - Heather Galvan, Principal

What 's Happening at  MLR? 

Meadowlark Ridge
Take Flight at

February 2024

A Note f rom the Principal

Kindergarten Registration
We are rounding up next year's Kindergarten! Children who will be five years of age on or before August 31, 
2023 are eligible to attend Kindergarten. This year's Kindergarten Roundup will be held on April 25. Directions 
to register for this event will be sent out soon. Invitations to this event will be mailed out in early April. If you 
know someone who will be eligible please share this information with their parent/guardian. 



Valentine?s Day will be celebrated in the 
classroom on Wednesday, February 14. For 
younger children, it may be easier to leave the 
cards blank and just write their name on it 
(others will know who the card is from). Your 
classroom teacher or room parent will notify 
you regarding the time allotted for 
celebrations.

Please remember that USD 305 does not allow 
outside deliveries on Valentine?s Day.

If you need assistance getting Valentine cards 
for your child(ren), please call the office and 
we can help!

VALENTINE'S DAY 
PARTIES

Wednesday, February 7 

Thursday, February 8

Meadowlark Ridge Elementary Parent Teacher 
Conferences will be held February 7 and 8. 
Parents can sign up starting January 22 
through www.myconferencetime.com/mlr.

Directions for signing up for conferences were 
sent out to parents/guardians. We strive for a 
100% turnout!

For children who reside in two different 
households, we hold one conference. Please 
communicate to determine an agreed upon 
conference time.

If you need to change your conference date, 
please call the MLR office at 785-309-4300.

REMINDER ABOUT SPRING PICTURES

Mark your calendars! Spring pictures will take place on 
February 15. Order Forms will be sent home. 

http://www.myconferencetime.com/mlr


Assessments

ReminderTips for Success
- Make sure your child gets a good night's sleep.

 - Make sure your child eats breakfast.

- Make sure your child has taken any needed medication.

- Make sure your child is present on test day (children generally 
perform better when taking tests in their classroom rather than at 
a make-up-time).

 - Get your child to 
school on time.

- Encourage your child 
to do their best!

Third, fourth, and fifth grade students 
will be taking the Kansas State 
Assessments beginning in late March. 
Kindergarten through fifth grade 
students will also take the spring 
iReady Diagnostic Assessment. These 
assessments are very important to 
show the growth all students have 
made. Classroom teachers will receive 
exact dates and times when these 
assessments will be taken. Please 
avoid these dates/ times when 
scheduling appointments for your 
student during the school day. 

BINGO NIGHT AT MLR

March 26

4:30 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.

More Details

 to Come!





Our Meadowlark Reading Classes will open the annual Meadowlark 
Ridge School Post Office on Tuesday, February 13. The in-house 
mailbox will be located outside the office door. 

Students can mail letters to MLR friends in other grades, siblings, 
friends, book buddies, teachers, and other staff. The mail will be sorted 
by our "postal workers" and delivered to the classrooms before the 
Valentine's parties. 

The last day the post office will receive mail is the morning of 
Wednesday, February 14. 

Valentine letters must include:

To: First & Last Name and Grade Code (example: 3HOW or KC)

Mail will need all three pieces of information to be delivered. 

Valent ine's Day Post  Of f ice



2/ 7-8-Parent  Teacher Conferences

2/ 8 to 2/ 12-No School

2/ 29 PTO Meet ing

 

March PTO Meet ing has been 
changed to February 29

February  Calendar

Contact Us

Heather Galvan - Principal
Decelia Brungardt - Lead Teacher

Buffy True - Secretary
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School Website

District Website# MLRProud
# 305GrowsGreatness

Unified School District #305 does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability in admission or access to, or treatment or 
employment in, its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Any person having inquiries concerning 
Unified School District #305 compliance with the regulations implementing Title VI, ADA, Title IX, or Section 504 is directed to contact the Unified School District #305 
Executive Director of Human Resources, P.O. Box 797, Salina, Kansas 67402, 785-309-4726.

Main Office Phone Number: 785-309-4300

MLR Facebook

http://www.305meadowlark.com
http://www.usd305.com
https://www.facebook.com/MLRSalina
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